
Prom the Regiua Professior of Medicine, OXford. 

20th January, 1913. 

Dear Tyson, 

I am very glad indeed to have your reprints, particularly 

the sketch of our good friend Kelly. 

that he should have had so early a call! 

Poor fellow, it is sad 

Your semi-centen-

ciel sketch is very interesting. 

in which we have lived! 

It is a wonderful generation 

I 
( Sincerely yours, 

(signed} Wm. Osler. 


